
Extract from minutes of -

PARKS AND LEISURE COMMITTEE

15th APRIL, 2010

___

“Alderman Tommy Patton Memorial Park – Toilets

In accordance with Notice on the Agenda, Councillor Rodgers raised concerns in 

relation to the lack of public toilet facilities at the Alderman Tommy Patton Memorial 

Park and referred to the Child Protection and Health and Safety issues associated 

therewith.  He stated that provision for the toilets had been made within the Capital 

Programme and requested that the Committee agree that the Strategic Policy and 

Resources Committee be requested, as a matter of urgency, to bring the scheme 

forward.

After discussion, the Committee agreed that the Strategic Policy and Resources 

Committee, at its meeting scheduled to be held on 23rd April, be recommended to 

advance, as a ‘committed’ capital project, the Alderman Tommy Patton Memorial Park 

Public Toilet Scheme, as a matter of urgency.”


